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My objection to proposed Federal electoral boundary redistribution , Dunkley VIC. 

Dear Sirs 

 I strongly object to this proposal to break up the coherent electorate of Dunkley. 

Mornington, Mt Eliza and Frankston are intrinsically linked through their history and through their 
coastal location. 

They are all connected by Nepean highway and this is a busy corridor between the communities. 

The existing coastal communities have nothing in common with inland communities like Carrum 
downs, Skye and Sandhurst, all are well on the way to Dandenong. The redistribution would see Mt. 
Eliza out on its own at the only Mornington Peninsula Shire council area remaining in Dunkley. This 
degree of fragmentation is undesirable and divisive. 

I am sure the redistribution could be done in a way which groups areas in a more harmonious way 
by considering more coastal areas south of Mornington instead. 

 

I hope you can see fit to reconsider the proposed changes. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Rod Clapp 

 

 

 




